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Aaron Panko

From: Patricia Snowfox <snowypatfox@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 9:39 AM

To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Salem Land Use Applications

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello Aaron Panko: 

 

I would like to understand better what is planned for the streets in this 29.68 A parcel proposal.   

 

Would you be so kind as to take a moment to explain or send me a map showing: 

 

1) the connectivity of streets that is being proposed (Hilfiker Lane and 12th Street);  

 

and  

 

2) the layout of the 138 single family lots? 

 

Regarding streets, are any changes planned to Hilfiker Park that would connect these streets to Sunland Street or 

Hillrose Street? 

 

Thank you. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Patty Snowfox  

503-508-3-54 


